
  

Dear EduSafe Users, 

As you know, one of the guidelines in the return to school plan released by the Ministry of Education 
and Public Health is the need for daily screening for symptoms of and risk factors for COVID-19 to 
prevent symptomatic individuals from entering the school. The Sick Kids Return to School guidelines 
have identified this as the most effective method of reducing COVID-19 exposure and spread; your 
school has acknowledged the importance of ensuring 100% compliance with screening and we are proud 
to have partnered with them to help facilitate this. 

Your account will have been created in EduSafe for you by your school. We are currently completing 
some final upgrades to our email notification service; within the next 1-2 days you should expect to 
receive an email from EduSafe with your login info; once received please go to ​edusafe.io​ and use the 
temporary password provided to log in. Once you have logged in please change your password. You 
should log in before school begins to make sure you can change your password, and that the account 
information is accurate and complete. 

You will always be able to complete your daily screen by logging in to edusafe.io with your username 
and password, regardless of whether you decide to proceed with downloading a mobile app. This can be 
completed on any device with internet access, and the results are transmitted in the same fashion via 
both the web platform and the mobile app. 

For iPhone users, the app is now available for download on the App Store, and can be found simply by 
searching ‘EduSafe.’ 

For Android users, the app is pending approval and publication to Google Play. In the event that it is not 
published prior to the start to the first day of classes, you will of course be able to complete your screen 
through your web account. We will endeavour to notify you through your EduSafe account when the 
app becomes available for download in the event of a delay. 

All users of EduSafe are governed by our privacy policy. We treat all your data as personal health 
information, and thereby conform with all relevant Health Information Privacy Acts regarding the 
transmission and storage of personal health information.  We will never sell your data, and will never 
share any data beyond what may be required of us by law. The full privacy policy can be viewed and 
downloaded at ​https://www.edusafe.app/privacy-policy  

The health and well-being of our schools is paramount to us; we appreciate your support as we work 
through this process together to ensure safe campuses and as minimal a disruption as possible to the 
educational experience.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
The EduSafe Team 
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